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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3345:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which, for purposes of Oregon Indoor
Clean Air Act:

Expands definition of “public place” to include common areas of commercial residential
buildings and residential buildings with two or more rental units.

Increases distance from certain parts of public places and places of employment in which
person may not smoke, aerosolize or vaporize from 10 feet to 25 feet.

We are particularly interested in preventing persons from vaporizing.
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